Dean Paul M. O'Leary, Cornell University, Ithaca, New York.

Dear Paul:

the word

Thanks for the Times clippings. It was nice of you to send them to me.

Say, fellow, I am glad that you took up golf. I would like to see that hook of yours. I never have been able to shoot a good one. Nothing would give me more pleasure than to play a few rounds with you.

I am sending you a copy of our latest Jayhawk Rebounds. I know you will tire of reading it, but there will be some point of interest if you have time to seen it over during your busy hours.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH